
I make a living helping large
organisations get their message
across effectively and getting homes
built, solving the housing crisis.

These are areas I’d love to help Young
Liberals on. They make a real
difference to people every day.

The role of an HVP is to offer sound
advice when needed. Having advised
and supported parliamentarians,
multi-billion pound companies and
run my own campaigns, I return to YL
with the experience needed to
support it as an HVP.

Between 2017 and 2020, I was active
in Young Liberals as Campagins
Officer and then Vice Chair.

Consultant in press, media and
public relations advising FTSE 100
companies

Specialist in the planning sector,
able to support Young Liberals in
our pro-housebuilding campaigns

Worked for the Liberal Democrats
in the European Parliament in
Brussels

Parliamentary Candidate at the
2024 General Election where we
increased our share of the vote for
the first time since 2010

With years working sectors such as
retail and social care, I understand
issues facing our generation with
unstable, zero hours work

My experience

/CharlieMurphyLD

@CharlieMurphyUK

@charliemurphyuk.bsky.social

What I offer
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Experienced, professional, liberal

Find me on...


